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Dear New Heights Community,

I want to take a moment to reflect on all that we’ve accomplished together during the eventful and inspiring month of May, and express my gratitude to all of you.

This month brought several important milestones for our school. We proudly celebrated the academic achievement of over 60 seniors who received their
associate degrees from Massasoit Community College. This graduation was a powerful reminder of the hard work, resilience, determination, commitment, and
dedication of our scholars to be college-ready. Their achievements are a testament to the collective support of our staff, families, and community partners.

While preparing to celebrate our students’ academic success, an unexpected electrical emergency forced us to teach synchronously. That required flexibility and
patience from everyone. I want to personally thank our staff for their quick thinking, calm leadership, and commitment to maintaining a safe environment for all
while teaching remotely.

Finally, we ended the month on a high note with our outstanding performance in the 2025 MCSAO Track and Field Championships. Our student-athletes showed
incredible perseverance, teamwork, and school pride. Congratulations to all who competed and represented New Heights with excellence.

None of these moments—big or small—would be possible without the unwavering support of our staff, families, and students. I am deeply grateful for each of you
and your role in making New Heights a place where scholars thrive and rise.

With appreciation,
Dr. Jones

From the Principal’s Desk: Celebrating Our Success While Taking on Our Challenges One
Step at a Time
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 Student and Staff  Department Spotlight
 Dominique Renrick| IT Coordinator
 Dom is an invaluable member of our school community, providing exceptional tech support with a
personal touch. He consistently resolves student and teacher tech issues quickly and effectively,
minimizing disruption, especially during remote learning. Beyond immediate fixes, Dom empowers
users by providing real-time, personalized tutorials, fostering confidence and self-sufficiency. His
consistent presence and readiness to assist, coupled with his humor, intellect, and shared love of
movies, make stressful tech moments lighter and more human.

Department Spotlight–Custodial Staff: Raul Jimenez and Odilia Ortega Perez 
Raul Jimenez and Odilia Ortega Perez make up an outstanding custodial team, bringing
dedication, and expertise to their work. They take great pride in ensuring a clean, safe, and
welcoming environment for all students, staff, and visitors. They embody the spirit of “no job is too
big or too small,” and they approach every task with readiness and enthusiasm. Their commitment
consistently exceeds expectations, as they go above and beyond in everything they undertake.
Raul and Odilia form an exemplary custodial team, showcasing a remarkable blend of dedication,
skill, and teamwork in their roles. 
 On behalf on the entire New Heights community, thank you for your service and dedication.



New Heights Sports Banquet
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Senior And  Junior Prom Night

 Jonathan Morency | 12th Grade Early College Scholar 

As a Business Management major, Jonathan demonstrated exceptional leadership and dedication. He actively led study groups,

supporting younger scholars and peers. His commitment to service is evident through their participation in International Service

Learning Trips to the Dominican Republic in 2022, 2024, and the upcoming 2025 trip, where he served as a student leader in

2024 and 2025. His multilingual abilities were invaluable, allowing him to act as a confident and compassionate translator.

Beyond academics and service, Jonathan displayed remarkable resilience, and leadership on the soccer field. After an injury

prevented them from playing, they transitioned to an assistant coaching role, where they designed plays, managed substitutions,

created the starting roster, and consistently empowered and encouraged athletes. This individual is a reliable support to both staff

and students.

Their leadership extends to community service, as they have served as the treasurer of the Interact Club for two consecutive

years, and also hold the position of Treasurer for the Rotary International Interact Local Community Service Club at NHCSB.

Furthermore, their dedication to personal and professional growth is highlighted by their participation in a virtual Corporate

Internship Project offered through Learn with Leaders in collaboration with Harvard University.

We are all proud of you, Jonathan!

As the academic year comes to a close, we want to take a moment to celebrate
our student-athletes. They have worked tirelessly to represent us with grace,
pride, and heart. Now, it's time to express our gratitude.
The New Heights Athletics celebrated our outstanding athletes. We were
thrilled to have parents, family members, and friends join us to honor our
athletes and their incredible academic and athletic achievements.
To all our athletes: thank you for your dedication and for representing us so
well in tournaments and statewide competitions.
We also want to extend our appreciation to our outstanding coaches for their
commitment and time. Additionally, we cannot forget our amazing staff, who
supported us throughout the year.

A Night of Glamour, Pride & Grace at New
Heights Charter School Prom
What a spectacular evening it was! The Senior
and Junior Prom Night at New Heights
Charter School was a breathtaking
celebration filled with glamour, pride, and
grace.
From the moment our students arrived,
dressed in their finest, the atmosphere was
electric with excitement and elegance. Under
the careful supervision of our dedicated
NHCSB faculty—led by the ever-inspiring Dr.
Jones, our outstanding Principal—the event
unfolded flawlessly.
The evening reflected the poise and maturity
of our students, the unity of our school
community, and the pride we take in every
milestone.
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New Heights 6th-Grade Students Join Forces to Say No to Bullying and Drugs
Last month, our sixth graders joined other Brockton public
schools for Anti-Bullying and Say No to Drugs Days at the
Brockton Rox Baseball/Campanelli Stadium, where they
attended an exciting baseball game. 
Their strong presence demonstrated that they truly stand up
for a safe and healthy community! 
A big thank you goes out to District Attorney Tim Cruz's
office for including New Heights in these important events.
We're excited to continue collaborating with our community
partners to ensure that the City of Brockton remains a safe
and healthy place for everyone.

Civics Showcase Project Inspires New Heights: 10th-Graders Take Action Against Food Insecurity! 
Four incredible 10th-grade students from New Heights Charter School of
Brockton — Obehi Enobakhare, Abigail-B Guillaume, Jayden Offre, and
Makynlee Maclean — have taken their civics research to a whole new level,
turning learning into meaningful action.

Motivated by their research on food insecurity, these remarkable students
spearheaded the "Food Drive for Zero Hunger" initiative! Their mission? To rally
their peers and all New Heights staff to donate non-perishable food items,
replenishing our school's Food Pantry. This vital resource provides essential
support to families in our community who need that extra helping hand.

At New Heights Charter School of Brockton, we're not just educating students;
we're cultivating future global citizens and leaders. We believe in empowering
our students with the knowledge and skills to confront present and future global
challenges and design practical tools to address and find solutions.

Food insecurity is a pressing issue, and we couldn't be prouder to see our
students actively working towards a solution right here in Brockton!

Join us in celebrating Obehi, Abigail-B, Jayden, and Makynlee's dedication to
making a real difference!

New Heights Athletes Made it to the 2025 Track  MCSAO Championship
We thank our exceptional
athletes for proudly
representing us at the 2025
Track MCSAO Championship.
We also want to express our
gratitude to our coaches, drivers,
and staff members for
supporting our teams
throughout various sports
tournaments throughout the
year.



1690 Main St.| Brockton | MA 02301| 508. 857.5721| www.nhcsb.org |Email us at: media@nhcsb.org 

 May  2025

P. 5

http://www.nhcsb.org/

